
D E p A p r M £ N r 

Rossman 
ACLU of Massachusetts 
211 Congress Street 
Boston, MA 02110 

Re: Request for Public Records 
Records re: BPD and DEA 

Dear Attorney Rossman: 
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This letter is in response to your request for documents potentially in the 
possession, custody or control of the Boston Police Department under the Freedom of 
Information Act (FOIA [5 U.S.C. § 552]) and/or Massachusetts Public Records Law 
(M.G.L. c. 66, § 10). 

Please be advised that this office receives a vast amount of requests for public 
records, and these requests are dealt with in the order they are received. I have requested 
the information you seek from our respective department(s), and am awaiting their reply. 
Upon receipt of documents, I will begin the process of reviewing and segregating them, 
create a good faith cost estimate, if applicable, and forward it to you for payment. See 
950 C.M.R. 32.06(1 ); 950 C.M.R. 32.03; M.G.L. c 66 § I 0(a). 

Feel free to follow up on the status of your request by calling the number below 
anytime. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Office of the Legal Advisor 
617-343-4550 


